
We, ASUSTeK Computer Inc., hereby declare that our product with FCC ID: 

MSQFM350GL will have LTE B71 and 5G NR n71 disabled via software when 

sold to the USA. Software cannot be modified by end-users or any other third 

parties. 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. Thank you! 

----------------------------------------------- 

Jackson Yen, Associate Vice President 

ASUSTeK Computer Inc.  

Tel: +886-2-28943447  

Fax: +886-2-28987364 

E-mail: jackson_yen@asus.com


